
Empire	Runners	Club	Meeting	
Thursday,	February	25,	2016	

Location:	Round	Table	Pizza,	Montgomery	Village,	Santa	Rosa	
	

Call	to	Order:	6:37	pm	by	President	Paul	Berg	
Members	present:		Paul	Berg,	Karen	Frindell-Teuscher,	Chris	Mason,	Tanya	
Narath,	Peter	Kirk,	Nuvit	Salz,	Luis	Rosales	

	
Approval	of	Minutes	–	Approved	without	modification		

	
Officer’s	Reports	

• Treasurer	–	Tanya	gave	an	update	on	the	budget	
• President	

o 	Local	race	calendar	–	policy	on	publicizing	local	races	
o Cross	country	–	John	Harmon	gave	an	update	
o Olympic	Day	–	John	Harmon	gave	an	update	
o Club	Party	–	Paul	Berg	thanked	event	organizers			

	
Committee	Reports	
	
New	Business	

• Proposal	#1:	Kate	Papadopoulos	proposes	that	the	Empire	Runners	donate	
apparel	items	and	memberships	as	prizes	for	the	Scope	for	Hope	5K/10K	on	
April	9.		The	event	will	also	offer	registration	discounts	to	club	members.			
Approved	6-0	

• Proposal	#2:	Tori	Meredith	proposes	that	the	Empire	Runners	donate	$2,000	
to	the	iDo	26.2	program	for	2016.		Approved	6-0	

• Proposal	#3:	Chris	Mason	proposes	that	the	Empire	Runners	donate	$250	to	
the	Sonoma	Mountain	Elementary	School	Mileage	Program	for	2016.		
Approved	6-0	
	

Announcements/discussions		
• Bruce	Koepp	gave	a	presentation	on	his	new	running	book	
• Valley	Ford	Relay	recap	on	safety	issues	
• Update	on	club	apparel		
	

Old	Business	
None	
	
Race	Reports:		
Upcoming:	Ilsanjo,	Annadel	Half,	Whale	Run	
	
Adjournment:		8:04	pm	
	


